
Are you set for college this fall? 

You can be!
All community colleges and many of North Carolina’s four-year colleges and universities 
are still accepting applications for the coming year. Even if you haven’t applied anywhere 
or weren’t admitted to your fi rst choice, there are still opportunities for you to enroll in 
college this fall.

Let CFNC help fi nd the college for you.

Sign up for the College Redirection Pool at CFNC.org. Once you put in your name and academic 

information, two- and four-year colleges across North Carolina with available spaces for new students 

will contact you about their campuses and programs. If you are interested, you can ask for more 

details and apply for admission. 

It’s not too late to fi nd a North Carolina college or university where 

you can enroll in the fall, but you must act quickly!

And don’t worry—fi nancial aid is still available too!

To jump in the CFNC College Redirection Pool, talk 

with your counselor, go to CFNC.org/redirection 

or call 866-866-CFNC today!  

http://www.cfnc.org
http://www.cfnc.org/redirection

